
From: bernard crotty
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 9:56 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Cc: 
Subject: TPS 
 
I do not support the TPS 

 

I think it represents a significant over reach by the Islands Trust and is inconsistent with the broader framework 

within which the Trust operates. 

 

It requires much broader public input and support. 

 

It is premature to proceed with the TPS and may represent an abuse of process. 

 

 

Bernard Crotty 

 

  


